
 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

August 2nd  

Skyline Fundraiser 

 

August 16th  

LaRosa's Fundraiser 

 

August 30th 

Pita Pit Fundraiser 

 

Mass Schedule: 10am 

Sundays 

 

Aug 1st 

Aug 8th 

Aug 15th 

Aug 22nd 

Aug 29th 

 

Saturdays: 6pm 
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Sponsored by the Carmelite Sisters, whose sole mission is to care for the aged and infirm. That mission informs everything we do: every policy we set, every 

staff person we hire, and every moment of every day.  We offer five levels of care in our Ft. Thomas, Kentucky facility: personal care and skilled nursing care, 

rehabilitation, memory and long term care . In addition to meeting the physical, social, spiritual, and personal needs, our staff works to connect personally 

with each resident, and get to know their story.  

 

Many good things have been happening 

at Camel Manor and the Lord has cer-

tainly blessed us for our efforts and the 

hard work of our staff.   

 

     On July 13th Carmel Manor received 

the “People Helping People Award” 

from the Putting for Parkinson’s Foun-

dation at their Golf Outing and Dinner.  

We were honored and humbled to be the 

recipient of this award and are most 

grateful for the acknowledgement. That 

is what we are all about, helping people 

who have become part of our family 

with care and compassion.  

 

     Our Annual Survey was completed 

on July 12th and we were pleased with 

the results. With one minor issue noted 

and corrected we were found to be in 

compliance with all regulations.  Our 

staff were knowledgeable, courteous, 

and confident in their dealings through-

out the survey and we are very proud of 

them. On August 2nd we will be hosting 

a cook out and cake reception to thank 

all of our staff for what they do for our 

residents. 

 

 

 

The latest ratings from CMS have been 

and posted Carmel Manor is rated a 5 

STAR facility and we are happy to 

share that information with you. We are 

proud of this and all of our staff who 

helped us to achieve this recognition.   

 

     “Let your light shine before others, 

so that they may see your good works 

and give glory to your Father in Heav-

en, (Matthew 5:16).  Out staff truly are 

shining lights and in their caring and 

giving to our residents they give glory 

to the Lord!  

Carmel Manor Happenings 

http://www.carmelmanor.com/about-us/who-are-the-carmelite-sisters/
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August Happenings 

Glenda’s Paris Party will 
take place on August 6 at 
2pm. 

We will remember and 
celebrate our dear friend 
and Volunteer.   Viva la 
France! 

Mary and friends will be 
showing their pictures 
From their recent trip to 
Africa.  An amazing Expe-
rience to share with the 
residents. 

Hawaiian Luau time. We 
will have 3 luaus, So 
please consult the calen-
dar on your floor. 

Christmas in July, I mean 
August Sale. In the Strat-
man Activity Room on 

August  29, 30, 31- from 
10-3  Come see what the 

Residents have made and 
look around to Find treas-
ures.  All proceeds go to 
Activities. 

If you have anything you 
would like to donate 
please bring them  to ac-
tivities and we will put them 

in the sale. 

Thank you so much. 

God Bless Carmel Manor 

Carmel Manor admits all persons without regard to race, color, age, physical handicap, national origin, religious preference or sex     

                                           and makes available to all such persons all facilities and programs of Carmel Manor. 

Eileen 

Joann 

Darlene 

Helen T. 

 

 

 

     Now hiring for Nursing,  

 Dietary, Laundry and House-

keeping. 
 

If you or someone you know 

may be interested in a position 

at Carmel Manor contact Jason 

Dew at jdew@carmelmanor.org   

or come in to the front desk to 

fill out an application or visit 

our website 

     MASS Schedule   

    Sunday—Friday    

          10:00am 

     Saturday—6pm   

          Community Rewards  

     benefiting Carmel Manor.  

If you have not enrolled yet, you 

can enroll  in community rewards 

at krogercommuntyrewards.com  

             Carmel Manor’s  

        identification number is  

                       94557.   

                Happy Shopping! 

http://clipgid.com/birthday-cake-clip-art-png.html


 

 

                  In memory of our former residents 

        William Martin, Thomas Rash, Bob Kreidler 

  Gloria Mills, Donald Bauer, Ursula Reams 

        William Sommerkamp 



 

 

Fort Thomas 4th of July Parade 



 

 

Fort Thomas 4th of July Parade 



 

 



 

 

NEWS AND EVENTS YOU NEED TO KNOW 

FROM THE Desk of Tony  Bonomini,  Development and  Marketing Director  

August 2018 

August 2  Skyline Chili Community Fundraiser  (see flyer) 

August 16  LaRosa's Community Fundraiser (see Flyer) 

August 30  Pita Pit Fundraiser,  Highland Heights,  (see Flyer)  

 

Thank you for Supporting Carmel Manor through the Kroger Community Rewards Program.  (43 households) who shopped at Kroger between 2-1-2018 

and 4-30-2018 have contributed over $375.00 in total donations.  If you have any questions, please email cincinnaticommunityrewards@kroger.com or 

visit Kroger website at www.krogercommunityrewards.com. Thank you for your continued support of Carmel Manor and your local Kroger store. 

YOU CAN SUPPORT CARMEL MANOR IN MANY WAYS 

Your generous contributions to Carmel Manor enhances are ability to fulfill the primary “Mission to Care” providing  Quality Care in a compassionate and 

homelike environment.   

Carmel Manor is a 501{c){3) tax exempt charitable organizations and your gifts are tax deductible subject to IRS regulations. 

MEMORIAL GIVING 

A thoughtful way to pay lasting tribute to a loved one is through a Memorial gift. If donations reach the level of $1000 for an individual, an engraved brass 

memorial plate is added to our Tree of life located in North reception area. This kind gesture provides comfort for families during a difficult time. Please 

include the donor's name(s) and address, the person's name the gift is in memory of, the designated area of need and the relative's name and address who 

should receive notification of the gift. 

PLANNED AND DEFERRED GIVING 

Carmel Manor is dedicated to receiving and administer benevolent gifts to ensure the financial support for the continued growth of Carmel Manor. 

Planned or Deferred Giving is one way to create a legacy in which to ensure that the quality of care our residents and families have come to know will 

continue. Carmel Manor is a 501(c)(3) non-profit so all gifts are tax deductible.  With the new tax law in place, we would advise you consulting your finan-

cial advisor/accountant on charitable gifts. 

STEWARDSHIP & ACCOUNTABILITY 

Every amount donated to Carmel Manor goes to directly meet the needs of the residents. All administrative and overhead costs are budgeted, so 100% of 

your contribution will support the activities, programs and projects.  We value your trust in us. Be assured that all contact information of donors is kept in 

confidence 

You may wish to consult your legal counsel prior to arranging any specifics gifts  

 

 

 

 

*To arrange a visit or  to learn more about  Carmel Manor services , facility and ways to support our Mission to Care, Best Kept Se-

cret in NKY -  Tony Bonomini at 859-781-5111 or email at tbonomini@carmelmanor.org 

mailto:cincinnaticommunityrewards@kroger.com
http://www.krogercommunityrewards.com


 

 



 

 



 

 

Skyline Chili Community Fundraiser   

                                     To Support    

Our friends at the Skyline Chili, on 199 Martha Layne 

Collins Blvd in Cold Spring, KY 41076 will donate 15% of 

your total to Carmel Manor when you present this flyer at 

check out.   

                   This offer applies to dine in, drive thru or pick up. 

        Make your plans to bring your friends and family on  

                                August 2,  2018   



 

 



 

 


